
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th March 2023 

Year 4 Greetland’s Got Talent 

Dear  Parents and Carers,  

We are excited to announce the children in Year 4 will be presenting ‘Greetland’s Got Talent’ on Tuesday 21st 

March. There will be two performances; 2:00pm and 6.00pm in the gym at KS2.  

 

We are restricted in seating numbers and so, in the first instance, TWO tickets per child will be available. Please 

note – all young children must have a separate seat – they may not sit on knees due to fire regulations. The two 

tickets can be used as follows; both tickets for the afternoon performance OR both tickets for the evening 

performance OR one ticket for the afternoon & one for the evening. Sorry if this causes any inconvenience.  

 

Tickets can be booked on Arbor in the ‘School Shop’ section from Monday 13th March.  

 

We ask that no videos or photographs are taken during the performances, as this can distract the children. 

Parents can take photos at the end of the performances. As per our e-safety policy these should: primarily be of 

your own child/children; be for personal/close family use only; and not be published online.  

 

On Tuesday 21st we ask children are brought back to school for 5:45pm. To start the performance at 6pm.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation.  

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 4 team 

 

 

 


